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 “Being the 
presence of Christ 
in the world by 
celebrating the 
worship of God, 
connecting 
people to people 
and caring for  
others.” 

 

Sunday, April 26, 2015  

Ordination of Kasey Malone 

 in morning worship 

10:00 am Bible Study 

10:00 am Kids Connect 

11:00 am Morning Worship 

12:00 pm Colegrove/Williams 

Deacon Family Group 

2:00 pm WHS Spring Concert 

(Sanctuary) 

6:00 pm Youth Summer Sundays 

6:00 pm “Mere Christianity” Book 

Study (FH) 
 

Monday, April 27, 2015 

11:00 am Food Pantry (FH) 

12:00 pm Upward Bound  

(CLC Kitchen) 

5:00 pm Firstercise (CLC) 

7:00 pm Men’s Basketball (CLC) 
 

Tuesday, April 28, 2015 
9:30 am Bowman Class (CLC) 

10:00 am Peace by Piece 

3:30 pm Staff Meeting 
 

Wednesday, April 29, 2015 
5:00 pm Firstercise (CLC) 

6:00 pm Prayer Meeting (FH) 

6:05 pm Youth Worship 

6:30 pm Center Shot 

7:00 pm Choir Rehearsal 
 

Thursday, April 30, 2015 

8:30 am Yoga (CLC) 

9:30 am Bowman Class (CLC) 
 

Sunday, May 3, 2015 

Graduation Recognition 

10:00 am Bible Study 

10:00 am Kids Connect 

11:00 am Morning Worship 

11:00 am Super Church 

5:00 pm Movie Night: “23 Blast” 

(Sanctuary) 
 

Monday, May 4, 2015 

5:00 pm Firstercise (CLC) 

7:00 pm Men’s Basketball (CLC) 
 

Tuesday, May 5, 2015 

10:00 am Peace by Piece Quilting 

3:30 pm Staff Meeting 
 

Wednesday, May 6, 2015 

5:00 pm Firstercise (CLC) 

6:00 pm Prayer Meeting (FH) 

6:05 pm Youth Worship 

6:30 pm Center Shot 

7:00 pm Choir Rehearsal 
 

Thursday, May 7, 2015 

8:30 am Yoga (CLC) 
 

Friday, May 8, 2015 

6:00 pm UC Education Department 

Hooding Ceremony 

(Sanctuary/CLC) 
 

Sunday, May 10, 2015 

Baby Dedication in Worship 

10:00 am Bible Study 

10:00 am Kids Connect 

11:00 am Morning Worship 

11:00 am Super Church 

6:00 pm Deacons’ Meeting  

6:00 pm Youth Summer Sundays 

DEACONS OF THE WEEK 

May 3-May 9, 2015 

John Harris -  549-3035 

Chad Chrisman -  549-2121 
 

May 10-May 16, 2015 

Rick Loudermelt -  215-6352 

Pat Ramey -  549-2871 
 

May 17-May 23, 2015 
Ernie Siler -  549-5707 

Michael Colegrove -  524-0666 
 

USHERS OF THE WEEK 

May 3, 2015 

Mike and Karen Smith 

Fred and Kim White 
 

May 10, 2015 

Donnie and Brenda Rains 

Steven and Julia Moses 
 

May 17, 2015 

George and Pat Ramey 

Evelyne Dupier 

Willard Reeves 
 

SUPER CHURCH 

WORKERS 

May 3, 2015 

Kristin Smith 

Kathleen Croley 

Mike Green 
 

May 10, 2015 

J. L. Hamblin 

Tom and Tammy Stephens 
 

May 17, 2015 

Jamie Bowman 

Eddie and Keisha Perkins 

 

June 1-5 — Vacation Bible School, 

6:00 pm. Children will be Climbing 

Everest: Conquering Challenges 

with God’s Mighty Power. We will 

need teachers, craft leaders, 

recreation leaders, and more. 

Contact the church office or Michelle Myers.  
 

You are invited to a  Bridal Tea honoring  
Erin White, bride-elect of Phillip Wells,   

Sunday, April 26, 1:00-3:00 pm  
at the Grace Crum Rollins Center.  

The couple is registered at Bed Bath & Beyond,  

MOVIE NIGHT 

AT FIRST 

BAPTIST 
 

Our Special 

Speaker in 

morning worship will be 

Travis Freeman. Travis 

is an adjunct professor 

in missions and ministry 

at University of the 

Cumberlands and is the 

subject of the recently 

released movie 23 

Blast.  
 

At 5:00 pm, we will 

show the movie 23 

Blast in the sanctuary 

followed by a Q & A 

with Travis Freeman.  

The movie is an 

adaptation of Travis’ 

experiences at Corbin 

High School following 

his sudden blindness.  

Store for a Rainy Day 
 

I opened the back of my car this afternoon with Janet 

standing there.  No, things did not fall out of the 

back contrary what Janet states.  Lurking in the 

corner of the rear hatch area was Batman.  Not THE 

Batman, but an action figure of Batman.  A certain 

little boy placed them there just in case. 
 

In case of what?  Tanner simply said he might need 

them.  There are action figures stuffed between his 

car seat and the car.  Again, just in case.  He doesn’t 

like to be without something to play with just in case 

he is at church and has forgotten some toys, or at a 

track meet with nothing to do, or sitting in my 

classroom bored.  He has them ‘stored away for a 

rainy day.’    
 

Don’t you wish our faith was like that?  You could 

say extra prayer so that when you forgot to give 

thanks for the many blessings of life, you simply 

called upon the ‘rainy day superheroes’ you have 

stored up.  If you said a word you shouldn’t have, 

your rainy day fund automatically antes up. You 

refuse to forgive and there is your ‘rainy day fund’ 

once again minding the gap for you.   
 

I propose that we do have a ‘rainy day fund.’  His 

name is Jesus Christ and he sits on the right hand of 

the Father making intercessions for all of us.  Pray,  

be thankful, be worshipful and be blessed.  You are 

that superhero in the back corner of the car.   
 

Praise be to the God and Father of our Lord Jesus 

Christ, who has blessed us in the heavenly realms 

with every spiritual blessing in Christ. For he chose 

us in him before the creation of the world to be holy 

and blameless in his sight.  (Ephesians 1:2.4) 
 

Blessings, Brian 

Graduates honored 

Sunday, May 3 in 

worship. Please call in 

names of graduates to church 

office (549-0280). 


